
URGENT REMINDER: ProMaster Transmission Bracket Service 

May 29, 2019 

Please share this information with all personnel servicing ProMasters.

When servicing a Ram ProMaster equipped with a 3.6L engine, this notice is to emphasize the importance of replacing and torquing 

the one-time use bolts that fasten the left transmission mount to the transmission. 

WARNING: DO NOT reuse these transmission mount bolts, as it may lead to future catastrophic damages. 

Be sure to check all mounting bracket torque specifications -- some fasteners have a torque value higher than most bolts of that size. 
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Replace the bracket on any ProMaster with a VIN built before 10/23/2015. 
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